
Crthobaben replied 3 days ago (Mon, 27 Aug at 10:50 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Good Evening, 
It was helpful thank you.  Once I returned from annual training with the Marine Corps Reserve on the 31st, 
the deadline had passed while I was in transit (orders attached).  When I returned and reviewed our 
expenses, I thought that my C4 report had been filed the previous month until the email notification of the 
error.  I rectified the late report upon notification that I was in error. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
Chris R. Thobaben 
217-506-2749 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13018642104

